View this email in your browser



Dear Toco Hills Community Alliance Supporters,



We are pleased to announce that, thanks to incredible support from our community, our building improvements are complete!

It really is like a brand new building, with the new paint and new floors making it feel lighter and bigger, as well as more welcoming and more functional.

Here are some before pictures:





And after:





It has been an amazing transformation that has not been without some challenges. It has all been worth it, though, to hear comments from those we serve like the woman last week who said that she was so touched by how beautiful it all is, that it made her feel even more eager to come to THCA!

help with painting, flooring, sheetrocking, and installing, among them to:

- Dalton Wholesale Floors
- Patcraft Flooring
- Behr Paints
- Decatur Ace Hardware
- Elders and Sisters of the Church of Jesus Christ of Latter Day Saints
- Hope Express Community Church
- Sober Living of America
- Clairmont Presbyterian
- Bridgepoint Church at Toco Hills
- Chamblee High School Honor Society
- Volunteers David, Lee, Norm, Michael, Willie, Shawn, Laura, Pat, Ellie, Mary, Jane
- Board Members Dennis, Bob, Linda
- Many others who helped in many ways

And to all of the volunteers for working together as a team, going with the flow as changes were made, and ensuring, above all else, that we were able to serve those in need.





To celebrate that renovations are finally completed, we want to share our joy with our supporters, by inviting you to see for yourself the transformation that has made our building more beautiful, welcoming, and functional.

Subscribe

Past Issues

Translate >

Toco Hills Community Alliance 1790 Lavista Road Atlanta, GA 30329

Link to Evite for RSVP or email RSVP to Executive Director lisa@tocohillsalliance.org



This is an exciting time in the life of Toco Hills Community Alliance. After more than 20 years in existence, having grown to be in the top 10% of food pantries in the state, and now, with our physical environment enhanced, THCA is poised to move to the next level. In order to do that, we need to upgrade our infrastructure for the 21st

century, increase paid staff, as well as provide benefits. Currently, we are meeting food budget and basic operating needs. To take it to the next level, to serve more of our neighbors in need more effectively, we need your help! If 100 of our supporters pledged and paid \$100 a month, we would be well-resourced enough to achieve our goals in taking it to the next level! We already have 3 Next Level givers. If you want to be part of this exciting next part of the journey with THCA, here is a *link* to the campaign site. Thank you!



Subscribe

Past Issues

Translate ▼

Black Friday. Cyber Monday.



December 3, 2019

Thank you to all of you supporters of Toco Hills Community Alliance - you are helping us to be neighbors helping neighbors by providing food and clothes, as well as compassion and community!

> Please "Like" and follow us on Facebook to keep up to date with <u>Toco Hills Community Alliance</u>





Copyright © 2019 Toco Hills Community Alliance, All rights reserved.

Want to change how you receive these emails? You can <u>update your preferences</u> or <u>unsubscribe from this list</u>.

